
Halloween Story Time
at the University of Niigata Prefecture

The “Support Network for Niigata International Families,” sponsored by the University of Niigata Prefecture, 
is happy to invite you to take part in our Story Time event.

STORY TIME!!
    
If you and your family are excited about English, 
interested in books and would like to experience a 
multicultural atmosphere, please join us for our 
Halloween Story Time.

Halloween books will be read to the children by our 
university professors and other volunteers, and then 
our students will lead various crafts activities for 
everyone to enjoy.

We hope to see you there!

Happy Halloween!

When: 	October 24, 2010 (Sunday)

Where: 	University of Niigata Prefecture

	 Room 1119 (parking is available)

Time: 	 10 am - 12 pm

Other: 	 The books and activities on the day will be 
designed for children of approximately 2 to 
5 years of age. Of course, older and 
younger siblings are welcome to come 
along.

	 Spaces are limited to 30 children, so 
please register early.

	 Contact Melodie Cook to reserve a space. 
When registering, please be sure to include 
the names and ages of all children and 
names of adults that plan to attend. 

	 Thank you.     (cookmelo@unii.ac.jp)

	


